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Notice of Implementation 

 

IGT172 - Provision for gas entry within the IGT UNC 
 

Date:  05/08/2024 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Please note that Modification IGT172 was approved by the Authority on 19th July 2024. 
The Authority decision letter was published on the IGT172 webpage.  
 
IGT172 will be implemented on 12th August 2024, and in alignment with Uniform 
Network Code (UNC) Modification 0842 - Gas Entry onto the Total system via an 
Independent Gas Transporter.  
 
 
Please also note that the legal text was approved by the Panel on 30th April 2024. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Talia Lattimore 
 
IGT UNC Representative 
Email: IGTUNC@gemserv.com  
 
IGT UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: 
www.igt-unc.co.uk 
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